Chi Yun School 22-23 Announcement POS1E Announcement in-charge: Ms. Liu Hang Lam

CHI YUN SCHOOL
2022-2023
Latest Arrangements for Rapid Antigen Tests

24" February, 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians :

The Education Bureau (EDB) has informed all schools in Hong Kong that the requirement for
students to conduct RATs each day before going to school announcement on 20 January 2023
will be updated as follows:

® Primary Schools, KGs, and Special Schools
The requirement for students of primary, KGs and special schools (including boarding
sections) to undergo daily RAT before going to school will be maintained until 15 March
2023. For the arrangements thereafter, EDB will review the situation and make timely
announcement.

In addition, EDB will continue to distribute RAT kits to students with financial needs who are
still required to observe the daily RAT requirements through primary schools, KGs and special
schools.

Thank you for your attention. If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to contact

class teacher, hostel parents or nurse-in-charge (Tel: 2386 2010).

Yours faithfully,

A B

Chung Lai Kuen
Principal, Chi Yun School




